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Yonge North Subway Extension - Update 
 

On June 24, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Staff report back to Regional Council in the fall 2021 with recommendations for the 

Yonge North Subway Extension preliminary design / project scope, financial 

arrangements, transit-oriented communities process and agreements. 
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